
 

Dear Kindergarten parent: 

 

Welcome to the Lake Pleasant Elementary School Library!  The library is staffed by a full-time librarian 

and a part time assistant.  Students will visit the library once or twice during the 6-day specials rotation 

schedule.  Your child’s teacher will give you a schedule at the beginning of the year.   

During your child’s visit to the library, they will attend a story time and check out one library book.  The 

book your child checks out is due back to school on the next scheduled library day.  Once the library 

book is returned, the student can check out another book.   

The joy of sharing books is a special gift you can give your child, so be sure to read the book they have 

checked out! 

At the beginning of the school year, we will discuss the rules of the library and the rules for taking care 

of our library books.  We ask that each child keep their library book in a Ziploc plastic bag in order to 

help the child with the big responsibility of caring for a library book.  Encourage your child to use their 

book baggie each week to return their book back to the library in good condition.  If a book is lost or 

damaged, the parent will be responsible for the replacement cost of the book. 

We look forward to reading many wonderful stories with your child and seeing them develop a love for 

books and reading! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Rhodes & Mrs. Johns 

Lake Pleasant Elementary Library 

 


